
 
STAKEHOLDER ANNOUNCEMENT 

USDA to Host April 3 Workshop on Funding to Repair and Improve Housing 
for Farmworkers 

 
WASHINGTON, March 21, 2024 – U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Rural Development Under 
Secretary Dr. Basil Gooden has announced that USDA will host a workshop on Wednesday, April 3, 2024, 
at 2 p.m. ET for potential applicants of the Off-Farm Labor Repair Housing Direct Loans & Grants 
Program.   
 
Participants will learn more about the application process, borrower responsibilities and other program 
details. To register, visit: Webinar Registration - Zoom (zoomgov.com) 
 
USDA recently announced it is accepting applications for this program until noon ET on June 18, 2024.  
 
The Department seeks applications where funds will be used to improve, repair, or make modifications to 
existing Off-Farm Labor Housing properties currently financed by the USDA that serve domestic 
farmworkers, retired domestic farmworker, or disabled domestic farmworkers. The program is offering 
grants and loans of up to $40,000 per unit within the USDA-financed multifamily housing property.  
 
For more information about the program and how to apply, see page 19400 of the March 18, 2024 Federal 
Register. 
 
If you’d like to subscribe to USDA Rural Development updates, visit our GovDelivery subscriber page.   
  

### 
USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 

https://www.rd.usda.gov/programs-services/multifamily-housing-programs/farm-labor-housing-direct-loans-grants
https://www.rd.usda.gov/programs-services/multifamily-housing-programs/farm-labor-housing-direct-loans-grants
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_l5XG0WVXR2erP-ya9ErTbw#/registration
https://www.rd.usda.gov/media/file/download/usda-rd-sa-flh514-516-repair-03182024.pdf
https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2024-03-18/pdf/2024-05505.pdf
https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2024-03-18/pdf/2024-05505.pdf
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDARD/subscriber/new?email=&commit=Sign+Up
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